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CIRCULAR NO. BEN/KOL/18
       TO ALL UNITS / MEMBERS               DATE:23.10.2017

FAREWELL OF COM. BARUN RAHA,

ASSISTANT GENERAL SECRETARY OF KOLKATA MODULE

Com. Raha quitted his job in Indian Railway and joined Bank on 17th January, 1983 at Central Accounts Office. In 2001 he took Career Path and joined Park Street Branch as Senior Assistant. In 2007 he was elected Unit Secretary of Park Street Unit. 
In 2011 he was inducted as Zonal Secretary and in 2013 he was elected as Regional Secretary of Region – III of Kolkata Module. In 2016 he was elected as Assistant General Secretary of Kolkata Module.

In 2016 on Career Path his service was transferred to NRI Branch, Kolkata. Com. Raha has been a very efficient organizer. During his tenure at Park Street Branch, he used to organize Annual Cultural Function / Sports & Games / Medical Check-up. Com. Raha is a very amiable personality. He can mix with the members very easily and he is very popular amongst the membership for his fine behavior and efficient service to the members. His invaluable contribution to the Bank and the Association will be ever cherished. He is the brother of eminent personality Shri Arup Raha, ‘Ex-Chief’ of the Air Force of our Country.
Com. Raha is going to lay down his service from the Bank as well as from the Union on 31st October, 2017. We wish him a happy, healthy and long retired life. We are going to give him a fitting farewell on 30th October, 2017 at 5.30 P.M. at ‘Jyan Mancha’ 11, Pretoria Street, Kolkata (opposite Nagaland House) where we invite all our members to muster strong to make the Farewell Ceremony a grand success. 
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